DONATE
NOW

The Victoria Curling Club (VCC) is in urgent need of upgrading and
modernization. Since opening in 1952, the club’s facilities have
only undergone minor renovations and many building systems
have now reached or are approaching their end of life and must
be replaced.

We have partnered with the BC Amateur Sport Fund to raise
funds to benefit the Club’s Rebuild Our House Project. The BC
Amateur Sport Fund is the BC chapter of the Canadian Council of
Provincial & Territorial Sport Federations, a Registered Canadian
Amateur Athletics Association with charitable status, you may
receive a tax receipt for your donation.

SCAN HERE:

Or go to “https://sportbc.com/bcamateursportfund/projects/”
and select Victoria Curling Club from the “organizations” drop
down



